INTER-ORGATIZATION DETING Nay 24, 1951

The meeting was called to order by President Richard Santuci.

Organizations represented are as follows:

Phi Gamma Dectol
Phi Upailon Phi
Student Gouncil
Alpha Psi
Sprit
C. B. C.
Ski Glub
Sigma Kappa Delta
Kappa Sigma Kappa
Pi Glub
K. G. H. Dorm Council
Delta Omicron
Spring Street Dorm
Retailing Association
Gamma Phi

The President asked for the return of all Annual Reports on or before the next meeting.

Suggestions were made for the Orientation Meeting in the fall. It was discussed and temporarily outlined as to the following:

1. School Outing

- 2. Open House in all Departments with Pig and Little sister and brother arrangements. (Proctors)
- 3. Block Pance
- 4. Need for City Students to become part of the Orientation.
- 5. Part of Orientation through Sprit.
- 6. Rousing Big groups.

These suggestions were referred to a committee which will meet in Clark Union at 7:00 P.M. Thursday, May 31, 1951. Members of the committee:

Stuart Lyon - Chairman

Mary Cary Bob Spinney Trudy Budlong Nancy Nagle Aileen Suter

Pat Donaldson

Suggestions were also made for more diversified Social Activities. It was said that there was too much segregation between Departments and school organizations. Relating to Social Activities, these suggestions were made:

- 1. Plays by semi-professional groups and students groups
- 2. Awarding cups for outstanding fobs
- 3. More assemblies
- 4. Concerts
- 5. Mandbills (information concerning city)
 - 6. Better and earlier Student Handbook
 - 7. Posters for Bulletin Poards
 - 8. Limiting Social Program
 - 9. Open Rush parties
 - 10. Plan educational programs

Cont.

The President extended and invitation to all Organizations, to attend the next meeting, to be held Thursday, June 8, at 7:30 r.k. in the R. I. T. Chapel.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 P.J.

Respectfully submitted, Patricia Donaldson, Acting Secretary